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March 9, 2015

Ms. Jill Sugarman
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC  20463

Dear Ms. Sugarman:

The Jim Tracy for Congress Committee (hereinafter “Committee?), FEC ID# C00540633, is in receipt of your Request for
Additional Information (RFAI) dated February 4, 2015 referencing the October Quarterly FEC Report (07/19/2014 –
09/30/2014). The Committee’s response follows.

The committee has reviewed the transactions identified in the RFAI for excess contribution limits.  All donors with
apparent overlimits were resolved as a matter of course via refund or per the regulations relative to
reattributions/redesignations and these memo transactions appeared on the committee’s 2014 Year End report.

The committee has reviewed all contributions that were previously reported as General election contributions and has
either refunded these contributions as disclosed on the October Quarterly report or redesignated/reattributed these
contributions within 60 days of receipt to the Primary election for the purpose of debt retirement.  All of the
redesignations/reattributions were completed after donors were contacted and replied in writing, giving permission for
the committee to move these funds to Primary debt, or were otherwise refunded and were reported on the committee’s
October Quarterly or Year End reports.

Sincerely,

Melodie Johnson
Assistant Treasurer
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